
 
  Year 6 Newsletter  Week ending: 17.01.2020   

Hello,  
  
Homework: 
Mathematics:​  The homework this week is on fractions, decimals and 
percentages. The table will need to be completed in the book and not 
on the sheet. The children are expected to complete their homework 
for Monday.  
Spellodrome:​ The children are expected to achieve 500 points weekly. 
In addition to this, they are expected to complete the look, say, cover, 
write and cover tasks in their homework diary.  
There will be no new spelling rule this week and on Monday the 
children will be tested on rules previously learnt.  
Reading:​ Children should continue to read at least three times per 
week; parents should denote all reading with a daily signature in your 
child’s homework diary. 
Some children also have additional comprehension sheet homework 
to help support their reading development. 
Topic:​ There is no compulsory homework for topic. However, optional 
homework project can be completed at any point this half-term. 
Furthermore, you could support your child’s learning by reading, 
discussing and quizzing the content on the knowledge organiser. 
 
This topics this half term  
Science   
We will be looking at light. We will be focussing on how light travels, 
shadows, reflection and reflection.  
 
History/Geography  
We will be looking into the World War 2, with a particular  focus on the 
holocaust and the persection of the Jewish people. We will also be 
looking at different countries that were involved in WW2.  
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders: 
ThinkTank 
This half term we will be visiting the Thinktank museum linked to our 
science and history lessons. We will be going to the Thinktank on 
Monday 27th January. The coach will depart from school at 9.00am. 
Children will need to come to school at the usual time and in their 
school uniform. They will need to bring a packed lunch, if  your child 
requires a packed lunch to be provided by the school, then please let 
your child’s class teacher know.  
The children will then return to school on time for the usual 3.15pm 
pick up time.  
 
Malvern payments 
All deposits should now have been paid for Malvern. If you would like 
your child to go and have not paid the deposit, then please see your 
child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 
 There will be a parent information meeting about this trip in the 
summer term. We will contact you closer to the time to confirm the 
date and time of the meeting.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Cox, Miss Gatfield and  Mr Laight 


